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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 

From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 

  Chris Parker, Director 

  Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 

Date: November 15, 2013 

Re: Close Action Requests 
 Docket No. 13-057-13. In the Matter of the Application of Questar Gas Company for 

Approval to Include Property Under the Wexpro II Agreement. 

 
R E C O M M E N D A T I O N  
The Division recommends that the Commission close the two Action Requests in this docket.  

The Division will participate in the docket according to the Commission’s ordered schedule. 

I S S U E / D I S C U S S I O N  
On or about October 3, 2013, Questar Gas Company (“QGC”) filed a notice of intent to file an 

application seeking approval to include a property under the Wexpro II Agreement.  The 

Commission issued and Action Request to the Division on October 4, 2013, seeking input and 

recommendations.  The Commission noticed a scheduling conference on October 7, 2013, to be 

held on October 22, 2013.  However, when QGC’s filing was delayed, the Commission cancelled 

the scheduling conference. 

QGC filed its application on November 5, 2013.  That same day, the Commission noticed a 

second scheduling conference for November 7, 2013 and issued a second Action Request to the 

Division.  On November 12, 2013, based on the discussion at this second scheduling conference, 

the Commission ordered a schedule in this docket.   
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The ordered schedule establishes dates for initial and reply comments, and a hearing.  The 

Division plans on participating according to the Commission’s approved schedule.  Therefore, 

the Division recommends that the Commission close the two Action Requests in this docket.     

CC Barry McKay, Questar gas Company 
 Michel Beck, Office of Consumer Services 
 Service List 
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